Monique Eade
From: Amanda Jeffries | I ENGTcTcNzNGEEE

Sent: Wednesday, 10 July 2019 12:10 PM
To: submission Mailbox
Subject: Freedom Camping Gore Bay and SHI at Hurunui Bridge

We are in full support of - Relocating the carparks currently available in Gore Bay to the Cheviot Service Centre
Carpark.

We also want to bring your attention to the number of trucks(large freight trucks), buses and campers that park and
stay overnight in the lay-by on the northern end of the single lane Hurunui bridge on SH1.

We thought this may reduce once the trees had been harvested but it is still an ongoing practice. There are no
facilities in the area to support individuals staying overnight. Surely truck drivers know of designated areas along
their route of travel that accommodate day/night stop overs that fit with their driving hours. Signage to the effect of
no overnight parking may help with notices of infringement for offenders ???

In summer when there has been little rain the area smells pretty dreadful and is littered with rubbish and toilet
paper. Not at all nice. Seems totally crazy when there are clean public toilets in Amberley and Cheviot.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit feedback on the proposed changes.
Kind regards

Chris and Amanda Jeffries

Cheviot 7382



